
 

 

 

 

 

Announcement  Equipment Inspection Fee     

  

         

 

Antwerp ,   17th of February 2017 

 

Dear valuable  Customer, 

 

As we are faced with increasing operational costs regarding the physical inspection of 

containers, we will implement an Equipment Inspection Fee as stated below. 

 

This charge will be applicable for all container types and sizes arriving with vessels on the 

inbound Arkas Line service with Eta  on or after  1
st

 of March 2017 and which are returned  

to a depot / terminal . 

 

Equipment Inspection Fee of EUR 10 per container 

 

This charge will be payable on collect basis to all shipments to and via Antwerp on the 

inbound leg.   Please note that any necessary cleaning and/or repair costs wherever 

applicable will be charged in addition to the Equipment Inspection Fee. 

 

Kind regards 

Boeckmans Belgie NV, as agents for Arkas Container Line 

 


